
 

    
 

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter @StJosephsLeigh 

Friday 17th May 2019   
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Summer 1 Week 4 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
A message from the Headteacher 
Well done to our Worship Warriors for leading our Collective Worship assembly this morning! Thank you to Sue and Rosie from Derian House who came into 
our assembly this morning, to reveal the amount of money we raised on Grace and Robert’s birthday in memory of Robert’s sister, Grace, last term. A lovely 
assembly to start the day and end the week. 
Congratulations to Year 6 who have completed their SAT week diligently and happily. They have enjoyed wearing their own clothes and having party food this 
afternoon in their classroom to celebrate. Next week we will be discussing the end of year performance and will announce what our plans will be once  it’s 
been decided next week. Watch this space… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Quote of the week                                                                                                     
 
A Worship Warrior said, 
 
“It was nice to lead Collective Worship today and just read and pray for a change. It was a lot easier without the acting part.” 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Miss Daley 

Bonus Ball 
Number 23 

 
CONGRATULATIONS 

to Lucy Shepherd 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Copper Bucket Challenge 
 

The winners are YEAR 2! 
 

Well done children, you have won: 

 An extra play 

 An ice lolly to enjoy on their extra break 

 A treat from our bucket full of sweets. 
 

Each class to fill their bucket will get to pick from our sweet 
bucket so keep going everyone! 

 

Wednesday 5th June 
Tom the photographer is back! 

 
Tom will be taking photographs of 

every class.  
More details will follow on Ping 

ALWAYS AWARD WINNERS 
The class with the most children 
achieving their always award for 

this week are both 
YEARs 1 and 4 

 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children have earned the most team 

points for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
 

                   Infants                                                   Juniors 
Reception – Charlie Perry                           Year 3 – Vinny Bracek 
Year 1 – Elin Richardson                             Year 4 – Rhianna Bowen 
Year 2 – Isabelle Taylor                               Year 5 – Anaika Ifran 
                                                                        Year 6 – Paul Alex 
 
 

 

GOOD LUCK 
 to our school rugby team  
who have a match tonight 

against Leigh CE 
after school. 

 

   
 

Best Handwriting of the week goes to….. 
 

Kornelia Chorazyczewska 
in Key Stage 1 and  

 

Sebastien Fleming 
in Key Stage 2 

 
Well done to both of you – Excellent work! 

 

 

Money raised in school 
 

Total for Derian House  
 £222.09 

 

A huge THANK YOU to 
everyone for being so kind 
and making a difference. 

After School Clubs 
 

Rugby on Wednesdays  

for Year 4,5 & 6 pupils. 
3.30pm - 4.30pm  

  
 Gardening club  

Thursday for Year 3  
3.30pm - 4.15pm 

 
Netball on Tuesdays 

for Years 4, 5 & 6 
3.30pm - 4.30pm  

 

Please check Ping  

for updates. 

We are a 
school  

full  
of love. 


